
The School Sisters of St. Francis, the 
Oblates of Notre Dame and the Sisters 
of Divine Providence invite you to be a 
Gospel witness through a collaborative 
effort to serve those in need and bring 
much-needed awareness to food insecurity 
and other issues among God’s people. 
Help us celebrate Catholic Sisters Week 
(March 8-14, 2021) with good works. Your 
donations of canned goods, monetary 
assistance, and gift cards to local stores 
will provide food and assistance for the 
hungry and needy in our diocese.

During Catholic Sisters WeekDuring Catholic Sisters Week  ||  March 8-14March 8-14

In San Angelo: Sister Hilda Marotta, OSF 
and Sister Adelina Garcia, OSF will have a 
“Giving Box” in their office at the Diocesan 
Pastoral Center to collect gift cards for local 
stores, monetary donations, and canned 
goods. OR you can mail your donation to: 
Franciscan Resource Center, 133 W. Concho 
Ave., Suite 108, San Angelo TX 76903

In Midland: Donations can be taken or 
mailed to Sister Elsa Garcia, CDP at 1906 W. 
Texas Ave., Midland TX 79701

In Odessa: Donations can be taken or mailed 
to Oblates of Notre Dame, 1416 Rosewood 
Ave., Odessa TX 79761 OR Sister Estela Tovar, 
CDP at 2633 Conover Ave., Odessa TX 79763

In Sweetwater: Donations can be taken or 
mailed to Sister Tita Iglesias, OND at 511 W. 
Alabama Ave., Sweetwater TX 79556

The cloistered sisters of Our Lady of Grace 
Monastery in Christoval are supporting this 
effort through their ministry of prayer. 

Join Catholic Sisters in the Diocese of San Angelo to 

Reach Out to 
Those in Need


